THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members
FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
october 15, 2015
SUBJECT:
APPROVE revised construction Documents for North park and new highland elementary security vestibule project (rebid).
ISSUE

 The Board needs to approve revised construction documents for the North Park and New Highland Elementary Security Vestibule Project (rebid).
FACTS

 The Kentucky Department of Education requires a local Board of Education to approve construction documents prior to bidding a project.  The project will consist of adding a new doors and store front in the current lobby at New Highland Elementary.  North Park Elementary will receive two sets of store fronts with doors in the lobby, a new reception office will be made out of a storage room and additional masonry and fence will be added to the outside area between buildings.
The project was previously bid.  Only one bid was received and the bids were well beyond estimated construction cost.  Some redesign was done on material use and the project is now ready to have revised construction documents to be approved by the Board to be forwarded to KDE for approval.  
(Please see attached revised Construction Bid Documents). 
RECOMMENDATION


I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education Approve revised Construction Documents for New highland and north park elementary Security Vestibule project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move the Hardin County Board of Education Approve revised Construction Documents for New highland and north park elementary Security Vestibule project.
